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Last weeks House points 

Be the Best We Can Be 

Attendance Award! 

This week Rockstar went to 

Year 1 for 99.64% 

483 

535 

552 

673 

Miss Ladley would be grateful 

for donations of any fabric or 

wool you no longer need. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Young Voices choir all had an amazing time at the      

Sheffield Arena performing in a choir with over 5000 other 

children.  The performance was incredible and it is an          

experience that they will remember for a long time!   Thank 

you to the staff and parents who helped make this possible 

and gave up their time to take the children.  
 

At our request, our local PCSOs have been monitoring parking 

outside the school at the beginning and end of the school day.    

They have asked me to remind you about the importance of 

parking safely and appropriately and they will be continuing to 

monitor parking over the coming weeks.  Thank you for your 

cooperation in this matter. 
 

We have noticed that there are more and more children who 

are eating unhealthy snacks at playtime.  Can I remind you 

that if you send a snack for your child to eat at playtime, 

please make it a healthy one e.g. fruit, cereal bar or similar.  

 

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

DIARY DATES 
 

Wed 31st January—Reading Café, YR-Y6, come 
and read with your child and enjoy a drink and a 
biscuit. 

Fri 2nd February—Christingle Service, 2pm, eve-
rybody is welcome to join us in the Church 

Tues 27th and Wed 28th February—Parents 
Evening, details will follow soon 

PTFA News 

DISCO Friday 23rd February  

KS1 5-6pm 

KS2 6.15-7.15pm 

Bags2School bags will be coming home shortly for   

collection on 2nd February 

New school lottery—get in touch to find out more (see 

also PTFA Facebook page) 

Years 3 and 4 are collecting shoe boxes for a DT  

project. If you have any spare that you could   donate 

they would be very gratefully received. You can drop 

them in to the Office. Thank you 

Return slip reminders: 
 

Y6—Butlin's Residential and          
deposit, due 26th January 
 

Y5—11+ slip, due 26th         
January 


